
 

296 City of Cambridge 

Royal Canadian Air Cadets 
 

 

The Commanding Officer, Staff, Sponsoring Committee and Cadets of 296 Squadron 

cordially invite you, family of cadets and squadron alumni to attend the 

 

 

 

  79th Annual Ceremonial Review 
 

 

Sunday, the 11h of June 2023,  

 

 
Karl Homuth Arena 

1407 Hamilton St, Cambridge, ON N3H 2L3 
(Limited parking, additional parking across the road) 

 

Guests are to be seated by 1:30 PM  

Squadron marches on at 1:45 PM 

Reviewing Officer arrives at 2:00 PM 

Reviewing Officer: Captain Laura Nahlé 

 
Dress will be No. 1A for CAF Guests, Business Attire for Civilian Guests and C1 for Cadets 

 

 

Following the Parade, the Staff, Sponsors and Cadets will host a reception on the Arena Floor 

 

For more information and to RSVP please use the below link  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-

2oSqwzmL062z8c1DHbchD9Vjgy0oxNFtKKGKtDymj1UQkE5S1Y4NUpUMlhIWkQwVTNQTjAyTjlKNS4u  

 

or by email to 296air@cadets.gc.ca  
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